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GOVERNMENT APPOINTS KIC CHIEF AS HONORARY 

AMBASSADOR FOR FINANCIAL COOPERATION 
 

 

The government announced the appointment of Jin Seung-ho, chairman and CEO of 

the Korea Investment Corporation, as the country’s honorary ambassador for 

financial cooperation on February 15. 

 

The honorary ambassador for financial cooperation will help promote Korea’s 

financial markets to foreign investors and work to draw overseas financial companies 

to establish businesses here in Korea according to the 5th three-year plan for Korea’s 

financial hub policy announced by the FSC in May 2020.1 

 

Mr. Jin Seung-ho is an expert in international finance and has previously served in 

key positions at the Ministry of Economy and Finance. The new honorary 

ambassador’s one-year term will begin after an official approval from the President. 
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For press inquiry, please contact Foreign Media Relations at fsc_media@korea.kr. 

                                            
1
 Please click here to see the press release dated May 18, 2020. 

https://www.fsc.go.kr/eng/pr010101/22395

